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Connecticut Office of State Ethics (OSE) Executive Director Carol Carson received the 2010 Outstanding Service Award from the Council on Governmental Ethics Laws (COGEL) at COGEL’s 32nd annual conference held in Washington, D.C. earlier this month.  

Carson, who has served as Executive Director of the OSE since December 2007, was recognized for her “leadership and willingness to give of herself” to make COGEL a vibrant association of officials with a unique mission in government.  She is a past president of COGEL, has served on many committees, and has participated as moderator and panelist at many COGEL conferences.  One of her focuses has been the importance and techniques of effective ethics training.

COGEL is an international professional organization for government agencies, organizations, and individuals with responsibilities or interests in governmental ethics, elections, campaign finance, lobbying laws and freedom of information.  Its members come primarily from the United States and Canada.  Its mission is to enhance professional development of its members and to promote government integrity throughout the world.
In addition to her involvement in COGEL, Carson is a member of the editorial board of the Public Integrity Journal and she serves on the City of Hartford Civilian Police Review Board.  She was recently elected president of the 2010 class of the Eastern Leadership Academy of the Council of State Governments Eastern Regional Conference. She previously held several positions at the Massachusetts State Ethics Commission.  She is a magna cum laude graduate of Wellesley College and holds a Master of Science in Public Affairs from the University of Massachusetts. 

“This prestigious award is well deserved and we are particularly proud that this year’s recipient is from the Connecticut Office of State Ethics,” said Citizen’s Ethics Advisory Board Chairman Thomas H. Dooley. “Carol’s leadership and vision are helping to ensure that Connecticut state government operates with honesty, integrity and accountability.”
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